MOST IMMEDIATE /BY SPECIAL MESSENGER
No L4 P&~ 2 —FC
ANDAMAN AND NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION
SECRETARIAT

A meeting is being held on 28th August 1998 between the Lt Governor
and the Member Secretary, Planning Commission to finalise the size of the
Annual Plan 1998-99. It is absolutely essential to inform the Planning
Commission about the physical and financial progress of plan expenditure
during the current year. You are requested to bring the expenditure figures
as well as physical progress achieved by your department upt% /LQ";/
when you come to attend the co-ordination committee meeting on 19th 4
98 You are also requested to bring the salient features in respect of your

(—"
department which you would like to be highlighted during the discussions.

This may be treated as most urgent.
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(PK Tripathi)
Commissioner-cum-Secy (Plg)
17.8.98

All Heads of Departments.
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